Public Notice

Central Sector Scheme of Scholarship for College and University
Students

In pursuance to directions received from Ministry of Human Resource
Development (MHRD), Department of Higher Education, Scholarship Division, Govt. of
India that the candidates whose payment under Central Sector Scheme of Scholarship
for College and University Students has been rejected/ failed due to bank validation
failure, are requested to provide their updated bank account data through email at
scholarship.cbse@nic.in latest by 30.05.2017 so as to process their applications on or
before 31.05.2018. It is also informed to all the concerned candidates that no request
after this will be entertained.
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